FSIN says First Nations Community Support Fund is Good Start 
But First Nations Require More
March 26, 2020
(Treaty 6 Territory, Saskatoon SK) – The Federation of Sovereign Indigenous Nations (FSIN) Executive says First Nations Community Support Fund is a good start, but we require more.  We urge Prime Minister Justin Trudeau and the Federal Government to immediately increase the amounts allocated in the Support Fund announced today to the 74 member First Nations in Saskatchewan. 
“The $30 million allocated in this fund is a good start, however our 74 First Nations will require greater investment. Given that many of our bands currently already operate in a state of deficit from decades of chronic underfunding, we continue to face some extreme challenges within our Treaty territories” says FSIN Chief Bobby Cameron.  “It is unrealistic to believe that this investment will be enough for these nations to work through the strain that Covid-19 pandemic response has created.  This $30 million will be depleted in a matter of days and needs to be immediately increased based on the realistic needs of all of our communities, including the off-reserve membership.” 
The FSIN has developed a general inquiries email for anyone to contact our Emergency Management team.  The email is covid@fsin.com. They can also be reached at 306-514-7494.
The Federation of Sovereign Indigenous Nations represents 74 First Nations in Saskatchewan. The Federation is committed to honouring the spirit and intent of the Treaties, as well as the promotion, protection and implementation of the Treaty promises that were made more than a century ago. 
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